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August 3, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Carbonella & DeSarbo, Inc. and our Supply Chain are NOT implicated with the affected 

product from Thomson International, Inc. 

 

Carbonella & DeSarbo has been actively following the Thomson International Inc., recall of Red, 

Yelow, White, and Sweet Yellow Onions which began with the Canadian recall of Thomson 

International, Sysco Imperial Brand Red Onions. 

 

Carbonella & DeSarbo, Inc. has not and does not source any produce from Thomson 

International, Inc.  Neither do our secondary suppliers. 

 

With care, 

 

Maria DeSarbo 
Vice President 
 

 

http://www.carbonellaanddesarbo.com/

